The first week back, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet

Dear Form I Parents

As we approach the end of this delightful term, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful experiences we've shared in our classroom. This week has been nothing short of magical, filled with joy, laughter, and the spirit of Christmas.

Our week kicked off with a fantastic Christmas Carol concert on Monday night, and I extend my heartfelt gratitude to all the parents who joined us. Your presence truly made the evening special, and the children's performances were nothing short of spectacular. It was a delightful way to start the festive celebrations! On Tuesday, we embarked on an exciting journey to the Leeds Playhouse to watch the outstanding performance of Oliver. The children were captivated by the production, and it was a joy to witness their enthusiasm for the arts. Wednesday was a day of creativity and festive cheer as we dove into Christmas crafts, creating personalised bookmarks and vibrant Christmas pictures. The day was sprinkled with the excitement of Christmas-themed games, including a spirited round of Christmas Kahoot. On Thursday the children experienced a fantastic circus workshop led by Mr. Pete. The children embraced the opportunity to learn hula-hooping and plate-spinning, showcasing their newfound talents. Our class party was the perfect finale to the week, which included a lively dance battle where the children unveiled their incredible dance moves.

As the term comes to a close, I want to express my deep gratitude for the warm welcome and support I have received as Form I's class teacher. Your lovely messages and unwavering support have made my time here so special. It truly saddens me that I must say goodbye for now, but I carry with me cherished memories of my time here. Being part of the Froebelian family has been a privilege, and I hope to return one day to continue contributing to the growth and development of our children. Until then, I wish each and every one of you a magical Christmas filled with love, laughter, and precious moments with your loved ones. May the New Year bring joy, prosperity, and new adventures.

I look forward to seeing familiar faces around the school in 2024. Thank you again for a wonderful term, and I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Warm regards

Miss Connolly

January	
Tues 2	INSET
Wed 3	INSET
Thurs 4	Spring Term commences